Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 7:07 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: perry.pineda@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Filing

Subject: 999 San Pablo Avenue, Albany (ACEH #R0121; Shell SAP #135037) - natifications sent

10/23/13 ~COR-240366~

Jerry,

The public notification of potential closure letters were sent on October 23, 2013.
Regards,

Peter Schaefer
(510) 420-3319

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 9:47 AM

To: perry.pineda@shell.com

Cc: Schaefer, Peter; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO121

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000121.
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



